

Amherst Golf Club
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
March 20.2025

Present: George Oulundsen, Gordy Palley, Bonnie May, Greg Kwolek, Steve Elkins, Don Hodgkins, Shawn Durocher, Kathryn Mahony, Mike Hanieski, Jay Morgan, Emily Ziomek, Carl Teschke

Absent: Jack Stanne, Elizabeth Geene, Glen Allan

Previous Minutes: The previous minutes of February 13th were reviewed and accepted.

Financial Report Update: Gordy reported that we have \$8,411 in CID's this year compared to \$7,580 last year at this time. The miscellaneous and dues are up so far. There is \$127,800 in the Greenfield Savings Account.

Membership Update: Gordy reported that we have 95 memberships this year as opposed to 93 memberships last year at this time.

Pros Report Update: Shawn reported that the new computers are being worked on to get ready for the upcoming season. She added that product is starting to come in. Bag Tags will be provided for new members or other members that don't have one yet.

Superintendent Update: Carl reported that the course looks good. There were about 40 volunteer members who signed up for the Spring clean up on March 22nd. The course will be open beginning on March 28th.

Women's Association Update: Kathryn reported that on April 26th they will have their Spring meeting followed by a 9 hole tournament.

Member Liaison: Jay reported that there are no concerns at this time.

New Logo Update: Shawn reported that the new logo needs to be tweaked. Samples will be forthcoming.

Event Planning Update: Greg reported that the Isenberg School of Business will be holding their outing on April 25th. The outing is sponsored by the Women in Business Club. They are hopeful of holding a clinic, to be followed by lunch and a 9 hole event with a shotgun start at 2. He further added that a UMass Chefs Outing would take place on June 12th with a 9am shotgun start.

Annual Cart Fee Update: George reported that he will be sending information out shortly. There will be three different cart options. 1) Daily Cart Fee 2) Annual Cart Fee 3) Cart Card Options

License/Permit Update: Shawn reported that all licenses have been completed.

Software Update: Steve reported that all hardware has arrived and that the software setup is going well. Food and Beverage pricing, and card packages are in Light Speed. Tee times are set up with 2 weeks lead time for members and one week lead time for the public. A membership list with Name, Address, and Phone Number is being updated.

Greens Committee Update: They are looking to meet this month to develop a list of potential projects and align on expectations.

Pro Shop Volunteers Update: Emily reported that volunteers cleaned tables, snack sections, coolers and bathrooms in the pro shop.

Food and Beverage Update: Kathryn reported that Polar and Pepsi products have been delivered. The coffee station is all set up. The Price List is done.

House Committee Update: As noted in the Volunteer Clean Up section all is in good shape.

125th Celebration Committee Update: A sign up sheet will be available in the pro shop looking for volunteers.

Tournament Committee Update: Shawn reported that the committee met recently to discuss potential changes. Making tournaments for both Men and Women is a possibility. Also bringing guests in for A level, B Level and C Level tournaments is a possibility as well. A schedule will be posted when completed.

Next Monthly Meeting: April 9, 2025

Meeting adjourned at 6:20pm

Minutes prepared by Mike Hanieski, Secretary